
 

 

Bordeaux, December 22, 2020 

 

Second circular: call for papers 

 

Dear colleagues,  

We would like to thank all the colleagues who sent proposals to organize one of the parallel 
panels of the XVI International Congress of Greek and Latin Epigraphy, which will take place in 
Bordeaux from August 29 to September 2, 2022 on the theme "Epigraphy in the 21st Century". 
After receiving and examining all these proposals, the Scientific Committee and the Organizing 
Committee have selected 13 of them, to join the 7 that had previously been proposed by these 
same committees. We thus have a total of 20 parallel sections. Their duration is variable, 
between 2 and 4 hours, which allows us to accommodate between 5 and 10 papers. You will 
find a list of them on the congress website with the information concerning them (here).  

 

You are invited to submit a proposal for a paper to be delivered in one of these sessions. It 
should not exceed 20 minutes in length. It can be given in one of the five usual languages of the 
congress. 

Please send your proposal by e-mail to the congress secretariat (Sonia Syllac, 
ciegl2022@sciencesconf.org) before March 30, 2021. Each proposal must include the name of 
the proposer(s), clearly indicate the section under which it is to be submitted and contain a 
summary of no more than 3000 characters (including spaces). The congress secretariat, after 
verification and validation of the proposals, will send them to the heads of the sections who will 
make their choice in collaboration with the organizing committee. A response will be sent to 
the authors of proposals by September 2021.  

 

You will also have the opportunity to offer a poster to present projects and research results. 
Further information on the requirements for poster presentations will be announced after the 
section program is set in September 2021.  

 

Unfortunately, the large budget of the conference does not allow us to exempt authors of papers 
from registration fees. However, we expect to keep the registration fee at about the same level 
as at the Vienna Congress, i.e. between 100 and 150 euros. 

 

https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/resource/page/id/15
mailto:ciegl2022@sciencesconf.org


 

 

We look forward to welcome you to the Bordeaux 2022 International Congress and we would 
like to extend to you, dear colleagues, our warmest greetings, 

On behalf of the CIEGL 2022 Organizing Committee, 

Pierre Fröhlich                                Milagros Navarro Caballero 

President of the Organizing Committee    Vice-president of the Organizing Committee 

 


